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Next CLUB Meeting – Tuesday, 

February 23, 7 P.M at Abbys Pizza 

on River Road. Got a project?  

Bring it for show and tell. 

January meeting – 12 members 

and guest were present.  

 

 

Food and  
 

 

Discussions 

 

Show and Tell 

 

Jeff Lutz’s project nearly finished 

 

 

Warren Edward’s is finished. 
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  President’s Report – Roger Dahl  -  roger@artistry-in-motion.com 
 
 

Hi All, 

It's the meeting we 
all look forward to each 
year! The February 
"free pizza" (with 
renewed membership) 
meeting! I'm looking 
forward to a good year 
of fun flying, and 
fellowship!  

We need to come together as a club to 
make some decisions about what events we 
would like to see happen this year, so if you 
can make it, come out, feed your face, and let 
us know what ideas you have, so we can 
decide what to budget for the year! We have 
yet to strike oil with our new 2nd well, but 
keep hoping! 

See you on Tuesday! 
Roger Dahl 

 

 

  Treasurers Report   -  Jeff lutz -  jefflutz@q.com 
 

 
 

Well here we are 
halfway thru February 
already and only 31 
members have paid 
their dues. This months 
meeting the club pays 
for the pizza so come to 
the meeting, pay your 
dues, eat some pizza 

and B.S. with your fellow members. The club 

rules state after this meeting any member with 
dues unpaid will incur an additional $10.00 fee 
on top of their regular dues. Also don’t forget 
to sign up for the UAS registration. I will be at 
the meeting to collect dues and pass out the 
club I.D. cards to those that wish to pay their 
dues. See you at the meeting.  

Treasurer, ERCA  

Jeff Lutz 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

  2016  Meeting Dates  -   Time 7pm 
 

 
 

January 19   Tue  -  Abby's Pizza Parlor RR *NH 
February 23   Tue  -  Abby's Pizza Parlor RR 
March 22   Tue  -  Abby's Pizza Parlor RR *NH 
April 26  Tue  -  Abby's Pizza Parlor RR *NH 
May 24   Tue  -  Abby's Pizza Parlor RR *NH 
June 28   Tue  -   At the Field 

July 26   Tue  -   At the Field 
August 23   Tue  -   At the Field 
September 27   Tue  -  Abby's Pizza Parlor RR *NH 
October 25   Tue  -  Abby's Pizza Parlor RR *NH 
November 22   Tue  -  Abby's Pizza Parlor RR 
December   NO MEETING 
 

 

*NH – means NO HOST, you buy your own pizza and drinks 

 
 

  2016 ERCA Club Contacts  -  
 
 

President:   Roger Dahl  - 541-579-5959 - roger@artistry-in-motion.com 
Vice President:  Frank Blain  - 541-345-7449 - 541.954.2342 
Secretary:  Dave Fenner  - 541-461-0820 - dbfenner@comcast.net 
Treasurer:  Jeff Lutz   - 541-689-3567 - jefflutz@q.com 
Safety Officer: Mike Burgess - 541-998-1839 - mikeshanb@hotmail.com 
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  WINTER FLYING RULES    
 

During November, December, January and February 
On Wednesday, Saturday and Sundays  

no flying is allowed prior to NOON. 
DO NOT ARRIVE AT THE FIELD BEFORE NOON. 

 
 

 

   Projects  -   
 

New build – Warren Edwards photos 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

  FAA to require RC AIRCRAFT Registration  
 

IF YOU FLY ANY RC AIRCRAFT .over 1/2 pound 

HERE IS THE LINK TO REGISTER:    http://www.faa.gov/uas/registration/ 
 
 

  Upcoming Events 
 
 

Events 2016 
 

March 12 - McMinville Swap meet 
McMinnville Aircraft Modelers will host 
another Swap Meet at the Yamhill County 
Fairgrounds in McMinnville, Oregon. 
Contact:  Larry Miller  
larry.sanford.miller@gmail.com 
See Flyer   
http://www.eugenerc.org/Flyers/swapmeet
2016.5.1.pdf 

- - - 

May 15  Sunday - CRCF Swap -n- Shop 
See Flyer 
http://www.creswellrcflyers.org/Flyers/CR
CF_Swap-n-Shop_May15_2016.pdf 
 

- - - 
 

May 30 Monday  - ERCA Memorial Day 
Fun Fly 2016 
 
Flyer coming soon 

 
 

   
 
 

http://www.faa.gov/uas/registration/
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  January at the field 
 

 

 
 

  

 

  February at the field 
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  Tech Talk  - Thanks Dwayne Graville 
 

 

 

 
 

 

---   That's All Folks   --
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Next CLUB Meeting – Tuesday February 23, 7 P.M at Abbys Pizza on River Road 


